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Events of the High Seas 
 
1/12 – Third Grade talent show tryouts 
1/13– PTA Pizza Day 
1/16 – Akron Mobile Zoo unit visits our  
 classroom – thanks, PTA! 
 

 

http://www.rrcs.org/Hudson.aspx 

Reading:  Reading Workshop 

In reading, we will be working on cause and effect.  
Students will be exploring how each event in a story 
leads to another one.  We will also be learning about the 
genre of historical fiction – literature that is fictional but 
takes place in a period of historical significance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Writing:  Writing Workshop 

In writing, we will be continuing to write in order to 
respond to literature.  Students will also be finishing up 
some published works as they prepare to submit their 
second quarter writings.  We will finish reviewing plural 
noun rules and work on transition words (first, then, etc.)   

 

 
 

Math: Unit 6 – Measurement/Time 
Students will continue working with creating schedules 
and elapsed time this week.  We will also begin to work 
on measuring and estimating the amount of liquid volume 
and mass.  The students will be focusing on metric units 
of measurement (liters/milliliters and grams/kilograms).  

 

 
 

Social Studies: Government 

In social studies, we will complete our first part of the 
government unit dealing with being a good citizen.  
Students will also learn about problem solving.  The 
assessment for this section will be given on Friday. 

 

 
 
 

 

          Mapping Out Our Week 

 
 

Hudson’s Happenings 

 

FUNdations – Unit 8, Week 1 
Weekly Skill – consonant –le syllables, with and without suffixes 

 

Words of the Week – stable and bundle      Trick Words – now and should 
Sound-Alike Words – principal/principle  Cursive – upper-case F and T 

 

Notes from the Teacher: 
 

We want to welcome a new student to our classroom this week, MC!   
We are enjoying having MC join our room 212 family! 

 
 
 

 

Matey of the Week 
 

Due to coming back from break, we do not have 
a Matey of the Week this week.  

 
We will resume our normal schedule next week! 

 
 
 
 

January 9, 2015 

Mrs. Judy Hudson 
hudson.judith@rrcs.org 

Room 212 
 

Our Matey of the 
Week is… 

still on break!  


